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Arkansas Association of School Personnel Administrators

May 19, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of AAEA’s constituent group, ArkASPA, I, Brandie Williams, ArkASPA President,
formally recommend that Dr. Karen Lasker continue to serve on the AR DESE Professional
Licensure Standards Board via a reappointment.

Dr. Lasker is the Director of Personnel for the Conway School District in Conway, Arkansas,
and will serve as the 2022-2023 ArkASPA president beginning July 1, 2022. She is a veteran
educator who is well versed in human resource management. She, without wavering, carries
herself with the utmost integrity and has a high ethical standard. Dr. Lasker is an excellent
choice to serve in this capacity with the PLSB.

Please consider this letter ArkASPA’s official nomination for Dr. Karen Lasker to serve on the
PLSB.

Sincerely,

Brandie Williams


